
Summer Term in Year 5 2022 

I cannot believe we have come to the end of Year 5 already!  

It has been an eventful and fun packed year! The children have been amazing. They have 

worked hard and I am so proud of them.  

It has been great seeing them grow in confidence and become the mature, independent 

children that I see today. I know they will continue to shine as they take on the roles and 

responsibilities of Year 6.  

In Year 5, we have been exceptionally busy this term and have completed so many exciting 

activities such as sports week, designing and making moving toys, studying Islam and 

painting our own landscape in the style of Monet. One of our highlights was the amazing 

sleepover at the Natural History Museum. I know a memory the children will never forget.  

                        

          

Thank you for all of your support this year, it has been very much appreciated.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer break.  

Mrs Wilson 


